
2012 October 27  Brief update 
 
This was a busy week.  Last week, I completed a new DVD for the ministry (and was grateful for 
some great help doing that!).  I had a presentation in my home church, Hampton Park Baptist 
Church, this past Sunday evening, and then headed to Tampa, FL, for the Baptist World Mission 
Annual Meeting at Hillsdale Baptist Church.  It sure is easier getting through Atlanta around 
midnight! 
It was great to see friends and meet new members of the mission.  The Parade of Nations with 
the kids from the preschool and kindergarten classes was special—27 nations represented in one 
school, and many of the children dressed in costumes from their native lands. 
There have been reports of heavy rains and flooding in Haiti, but those are coming more from the 
Port-au-Prince area.  Our area in the north has had a lot of rain, but no flooding.  I have already 
been praying for the areas in the US that are in the path of this storm.   
I am in the midst of studying, with a few trips to churches planned.  There is so much that has 
been discovered in the medical realm since I graduated.  The more we look, the more 
complicated even “simple” cells are, and the processes that were thought to be straight-forward 
are turning out to be very complex.  Truly, we are fearfully and wonderfully made! 
Have a blessed day with God’s people! 
Anne Livingston—Haiti  


